22 November 2019

Mr Howard Taylor
Urban Planner
Bayside Council
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Dear Mr Taylor

Qantas Flight Training Centre (SSD-10154)
297 King Street, Mascot

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (the Department) have completed its
assessment of the abovementioned application and on 14 November 2019 referred it to the
Independent Planning Commission (the Commission) for determination because of a
reportable political donation declaration.

The Department’s assessment report stated that Council “did not object to the proposal but
raised a number of matters to be resolved prior to determination of the application” (page 18).

To assist its determination, the Commission would be grateful if the Council could review the
Department’s assessment report and recommended conditions (available on the Department’s
and the Commission’s websites) and advise the Commission whether all of the matters raised
by Council have been resolved, and if there are any other matters the Council would like the
Commission to consider. It would be greatly appreciated if a written response could be provided
by Wednesday, 27 November 2019.

If you have any questions, please contact Casey Joshua, Senior Planning Officer, on
h or at casey.joshua@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
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Anna Summerhayes
A/Executive Director
Independent Planning Commission

Commission Secretariat Independent Planning Commission NSW
Phone 02) 9383 2100 | Fax (02) 9383 2133 Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street

Email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw .gov.au Sydney, NSW 2000






